The Isles Bulletin Board Policy

Due to the limited space available on our community Bulletin Boards the following policy was adopted by the Board. 

The Bulletin Boards in the Clubhouse are primarily for use by The Isles Board of Directors to communicate with homeowners regarding board and committee meeting notices, rule changes and other similar official announcements.  Additionally, residents may post advertisements and announcements on the Bulletin Boards located in the mailroom and fitness center providing the postings conform to the following requirements: 
1. Be no larger than 5” x 7” 

2. Reflect a service provided in the community by a resident or the lease or sale of property (located in The Isles) owned by a resident of The Isles

3. Community and social event announcements are permitted consistent with the other conditions described in this Policy 

4. Be clear and easy to read 

5. Include the resident’s  name, phone number, date of the offering and date of posting except for postings of real estate prepared by brokers
6. Be approved in advance by the property manager as conforming to this policy
7. Be updated as needed 

8.  Services of residents performed outside the community may be posted by a business card in an area so designated.
 Examples of Acceptable Advertisements:
1. Items for sale by a resident including household furnishings, auto, clothing, etc.

2. Babysitting and daycare services by a resident
3. Home maintenance by a resident
4. Home sale or rental by the Homeowner

 Examples of Unacceptable Advertisements and Announcements Include:
1. Advertisements for commercial products i.e., Mary Kay, Tupperware, shutters, etc. 
2. Any resident posting that is commentary on any issue rather than an advertisement or announcement of a community or social event 
Any posting will be taken down if not within this Bulletin Board Policy. All resident postings will be limited to a period of 30 days. Any questions in regards to this policy may be directed to the property manager.   Any person, other than a member of the Clubhouse Committee or the property manager, removing a posting by another resident, will be subject to a file of $100 per incident.  Any person writing upon a posting by another resident will be subject to a fine of $100 per incident.

Approval for any posting of a resident consistent with this policy, does not constitute an endorsement, recommendation, or encouragement by The Isles Homeowners Association, Inc. and its Board, officers, or agents with respect to any service or offering reflected in any posting.    The Board advises residents to do their own due diligence regarding the provider of any service to assure that the person has the appropriate licensure and insurance coverage.
